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Date:​ 6/4/25 

 

 

 Special Education: 

 

●​ We are in the process of reviewing candidates for the CHS social worker position 
as well as the special ed teacher position at North Creek. First and second round 
interviews will hopefully be completed by mid June. 

●​ Our summer learning plans are finalized. Our students who receive resource 
room services will be offered summer learning during the month of July for 4 
weeks, 4 days a week for two and a half hours. This will be led by Alex Soule and 
Greg Stephens. We will also be providing support atSafety Town and Jump Start 
so all students can participate in these crucial learning opportunities prior to 
starting at North Creek in the fall. 
 

Early Childhood: 

●​ Our annual end of year family picnic was Thursday, May 8th from 5:30-6:30. The 
weather was great and it was very well attended with about 150 people in 
attendance. It is a fun way to wrap up a great year!  

●​ On Friday, May 16th ee graduated 63 children. We are always so sad to see the 
end of their first learning experience come to a close but are excited to see them 
head off to North Creek!  

●​ At this time, we are almost completely full in all of our preschool offerings, even a 
newly offered section of partial day on Monday and Wednesday afternoons. As 
they say if you build it they will come! We are thrilled to have such high 
enrollment for fall! 

 

Respectfully,   
 
Lisa Nickel, Director of Special Education and Early Childhood 

 


